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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
REGARDING HIGHWAY WORKS IN 

YOUR STREET. 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 
 
B1051 – Station Road, Overton – Drainage Cleansing & Works 
 
As part of the annual Planned Maintenance programme, this letter is to let you know 
that we will be undertaking drainage cleansing and drainage works on Station Road, 
Overton.  
 
These works are currently programmed to start as follows: 
 

• Drainage cleansing works between 22 Station Road and the overbridge at 
Quidhampton Mill, from Wednesday 17th July 2024 which are expected to take 
up to 3 days to complete. 

• Drainage works between Lambs Close and the overbridge at Quidhampton Mill, 
from Monday 22nd July 2024 which are expected to take up to 4 weeks to 
complete. 

 
During these times the road will be closed to vehicular traffic between the hours of 
09:30 – 16:00hrs, Monday – Friday working. Local access will be maintained for 
businesses and residents where possible and the road will be open outside of these 
hours and at weekends. Please note the planned diversion route is not suitable for 
Heavy Goods Vehicles (HGV) and therefore all HGV movements must be 
planned outside of working hours. 
 
Whilst there is an allowance within the time periods shown above for delays, there 
may be times when the works are postponed at short notice; based on the latest 
weather forecasts, this can occur just prior to works commencing.  

 

 
 

 

 

 
P l anned  Ma in tenance  

Un i ver sa l  Serv i ces  

Hampsh ire  County  Counc i l  

T ra f a l ga r  House  Nor th  

Tra f a l ga r  S treet   

Winches ter ,  Hampsh i re ,  SO23  9DH 

Te l :  0300  555  1388  (Roads  and  T r anspo r t )  
  

  My re fe r ence  B1051/7153203 

  Your  r e f e r ence   

Date  05 July 2024 Ema i l   

Leon Churchi l l   
H i ghways  Manager  (HQ)  
 
Patr ick  B logg  

Di rec t o r  o f  Un i ve r sa l  S e r v i c e s  
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We will always look to provide up to date information wherever we can, but sometimes 
these last-minute decisions can be difficult to relay to the travelling public in a timely 
manner. When we can, any significant changes to the scheduled dates will be 
made clear on the yellow sign boards located at the works limits. 
 
For your safety and that of our workforce, we are unable to guarantee vehicular  
access to and from your property during the road closure. Should you need to make 
an essential journey, please contact a member of the workforce in advance and they 
will be able to advise if they can accommodate your request. Pedestrian access will 
be available at all times.  
 
For further details of how the road closure may affect your access please visit our 
website –www.hants.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
Thank you for your co-operation and if you need more information regarding these 
works, you can use any of the options below. 

Visit One.Network which is where our planned works are published and is an 
independent platform that allows real-time monitoring of all the UK’s roadworks and 
diversions: 

For Drainage Cleansing -   https://one.network/?tm=GB139075366  

For Drainage Works - https://one.network/?GB139068787 

Call - 0300 555 1388 
 

Scan the QR code below 
 

If you ever need to report a problem with the roads, you can do so by visiting 
www.hants.gov.uk/roadproblems   
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 
Planned Maintenance Team 
 
For Drainage Cleansing:    For Drainage Works: 
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